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Dear Parent

Our school computer system is being renewed next week which is good news in the long term but we will have no access to computers or email in school all of next week. This will affect your child’s work on accelerated reader as they will often take reading tests on their books through out the week. Next week the children who are finished a book and would like to complete a quiz, may do so at home. The website address is https://ukhosted46.renlearn.co.uk/2235008/ and the children should complete the quiz without any assistance. If possible we will be asking the children to leave their accelerated reading book in school if they need to do a quiz at home.

The school staff will have no access to email next week so any parent who usually makes contact with the school via email should call the school office if they need to make contact.

We have redesigned the school website to make it a more effective resource for both the school and parents. School news, pictures, a new calendar and school documents are all available at www.roastpatricks.org.

S McCreesh

Principal







